Kwayhquitlum Middle School PAC Meeting March 4, 2024

Due to technical difficulties, the originally recorded minutes for this meeting have been lost. These notes will serve to stand in for the minutes, acknowledging that certain details may be missing.

Attendees: Steve Roos (principal) Frank Lore (vice principal), Brenda Hynes (chair), Marc Simpson (DPAC rep), Stephen Chow (treasurer), Chantelle Peddey (co-chair), Sigal Stein (secretary), Vijay Patil (Zoom coordinator), Cinthia Blanchette.

Attendees through Zoom: Louise Farrell (communications liaison), Angela, Dani, Zi

Meeting called to order.

Welcome and Introductions,

Acknowledgement of Territories: We are honored to meet on the traditional, ancestral and unceded territory of the $k^w i k^w = \mathring{\lambda} = m$ (Kwikwetlem First Nation). We thank the $k^w i k^w = \mathring{\lambda} = m$ who continue to live on these lands & that is above and below.

Motion to accept agenda, approved.

Motion to adopt January minutes, approved.

Treasurer Report

Gaming account: \$20,394.85 General account: \$9,918.54 Parent PAC donations \$6,448.52

Principals' Report by Steve Roos and Frank Lore

- Basketball has been very competitive, very successful. Great coaches. Grade 8 championship upcoming.
- Value focus has been on Kindness (RAK week; students sent positive messages to custodial staff). March begins value of Acceptance.
- Spring Break coming up, March 16 0 April 1).
- Spirit Week coming the week before Spring Break.
- Next school year should see approximately same number of students registered at Kway (approx. 710).

DPAC report by Marc

• Working on updating the style for public speaking competition. None to happen district-wide this year, will restart next year.

HOT Lunch

- •
- For questions or suggestions about hot lunch contact: kwaypaclunch2022@gmail.com or attend PAC meetings.

CPF Report –

For more information on CPF ongoings, please see the CPF website: www.cpf.ca

New Business:

- Decision to invite incoming grade 5 families to next PAC meeting.
- Educate Kway families on role of PAC, encourage increased parent/caregiver participation. How? Letter to families from Chair. Most PAC positions will be vacated at the end of this school year, new members desperately needed.

Any questions for PAC, please email kwaypacchair@gmail.com

Next meeting will be April 8th, 6:30 pm in the Learning Commons and via Zoom.

Meeting adjourned.